
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/8/2022 1:26:54 AM

First name: Joseph

Last name: Ahlin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I believe that the Holland Lake Lodge development project is a bad deal for the Swan valley and

Montana. As a native Montanan and property owner at the lake, I see congestion problems already with both

boat and vehicles. Holland Lake is a    small lake and is accessible to all people wether they power boat, paddle

boat,bike or swim. A development like this will bring to   many people,to much traffic, and more interference with

wildlife. Save the true last place!

                                                      Joseph Ahlina


